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506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Jacobs,Joseph E Medical Technician II Bachelors Interdisciplinary Studies $5,000.32

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Zhang,Shanyu Graduate Research Asst-GSBS Bachelors Biostatistics $5,024.17

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bogany,Lauren C Patient Care Technician Bachelors B.S in Nursing $5,024.59

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Fontillas,Rhodora C Sr Physical Therapist PHD PhD in Health Sciences $5,029.17

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Haynes,Robert A Mgr, Security Risk Operations Bachelors Digital Forensics $5,032.98

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hurd,Mark W Contingent Worker Masters Master of Business Administration in Data Analytic $5,034.57

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Chaftari,Patrick Clinical Specialist Masters Master of Science in Biomedical Informatics $5,040.12

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Starghill,Allison C Nurse Manager Masters MAsters of Business Administration $5,050.20

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer El Sharkawi,Menatalla N Prog Mgr, Div Publications Masters Masters of Science in Communications: Health Co $5,055.43

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Shijo,Raji Sr Coord, Research Data Certification Programs Healthcare Administration, Certificate $5,058.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer John Baptiste,Sandra J Assistant Professor - SHP PHD Ed.D in Curriculum and Instruction $5,087.25

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Dalton,Evelyn C Health Information Specialist Bachelors Nursing $5,109.46

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hall,Scherry Sr Coord, Procurement Bachelors BS Business Administration Healthcare Manageme $5,111.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Citizen,Tyja Patient Advocate Masters MASTERS BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION $5,126.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Tran,Diana N Sr EHR Sys Analyst Masters Master of Business Administration - Healthcare Ad  $5,126.70

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Sepha,Jesse Patient Care Technician Bachelors SURGICAL TECHNOLOGY $5,131.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gonzalez,Leslie Coord, Clinical Studies Bachelors Health Communication $5,134.08

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Alexander,Heather Prog Mgr, Communications Masters MPH Health Promotion/Health Education $5,141.64

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nguyen,Tuyen M Coord, Clinical Studies Masters Master of Public Health $5,172.95

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Williams,Ariel N Executive Asst Bachelors Nursing $5,173.16

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Vazquez,Adel Assoc Department Administrator Masters Master in Business Adminstration $5,177.76

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Luckett,Melanie D Program Coordinator Masters Master of Business Administration $5,199.64

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Porter,Tanesha L Clinical Billing Specialist Certification Programs Fast Track Medical Transcription Program $5,208.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gibson,Laura A Program Manager Masters Master of Healthcare Administration $5,213.77

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Mbadugha,Anayo G Nocturnal Supv, Adv Pract Prov PHD Doctor of Medical Science $5,224.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Wallace,Lavett L Nurse Manager Masters MBA $5,235.04

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Fernandez,Ferzha M Clinical Nurse Masters Family Nurse Practitioner $5,235.30

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Sells,Jennifer Program Manager PHD Executive Ed.D in Professional Leadership for Heal   $5,248.68

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Butler,Jeremy Adam Clinical Nurse Bachelors Acute Care Nurse Practicioner $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Arceneaux,Kate E Clinical Nurse Masters Adult Gerontology Acute Care Nurse Practitioner $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Tran,John Coord, Clinical Res Prog Bachelors Applied Biomedical Engineering $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Schaffer,Sarah K Buyer Bachelors Bachelor of Science in Health Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Robertson,Alicia G Sr Administrative Asst Bachelors Bachelor of Science in Health Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Truong,Brian Huy M Clinical Nurse Bachelors Bachelor of Science in Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Oboh,Obehi N Patient Care Technician Bachelors Bachelor of Science in Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Armour,Jamila Yejida Coord, Inpatient Admissions Bachelors Bachelors $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Haney,Debra M Patient Escort Bachelors Bachelors of Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Parker,Ericka C Program Manager Bachelors Bachelors of Science and Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas



506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Rodriguez,Britany J Research Nurse, Residency Prog Bachelors Bachelors of Science in Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Odunaike,Abigail Patient Services Coordinator Bachelors Bachelors of Science Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Clark,Angela Melody Medical Imaging Technologist Bachelors Bachelors of Science Radiological Sciences $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Pinkard,Erica Camille Asst Mgr, Food Service Bachelors BS Health Studies $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Morgan,Akon E Coord, Clinical Studies Bachelors BS MLS/ Medical Laboratory Science $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gittens,Sheena A Sr Administrative Asst Bachelors BS Social Work $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer De leon,Shiera P Patient Services Coordinator Bachelors BSN -1 $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Markulis,Alexa J Clinical Nurse Bachelors BSN to DNP Family Nurse Practitioner $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ogbeide,Osagie O EKG Technologist Bachelors BSN, Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Morales,Amanda I Sr Pharmacy Tech Bachelors BSN-1 $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ward-Simmons,Raquel DCoord, Clinical Studies Bachelors Business $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Macavei,Dan A MRI Technologist Bachelors Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Delk,Janet Catrina Office Manager Bachelors Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bartley,Nicole A Sr Administrative Asst Bachelors Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Limon,Anthony Supv, Pharmacy Technician Bachelors Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Young,Ti'Neasha E Sr Administrative Asst Bachelors Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Le,Ty Sr Informatics Analyst Masters Business Administration (Master) - MBA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Owens,Jazmin C Program Coordinator Bachelors Business Analytics $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Tillman,Queena B Sr HR Service Center Tech Bachelors Business Management $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Whitney,Kiara D Advanced Prac Registered Nurse Masters DNP $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Sanchez,Natalie E M Clinical Administrative Dir Masters DNP in Executive Leadership $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Brown,Lakeshia C Sr Health Education Specialist PHD Doctor of Education $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Panicker,Anitha C Dir Operations, Regional PHD Doctor of Education $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Eakes Ponnie,Annette L Training Program Coord PHD Doctor of Education in Ethical Leadership $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Chen,Jennie Pham Adv Pract Prov, Acute Care Svc PHD Doctor of medical Science $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Robbins,Jessica E Physician Asst PHD Doctor of Medical Science $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Akhtar,Amber N Mgr, Adv Pract Provider PHD Doctor of Medical Science (DMSc) $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Fliehler,Kelley J PA Student PHD Doctor of Medical Sciences $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Fleming,Donna S CW  Nursing Student PHD Doctoral of Nursing Practice $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gabisi,Vivian A Sr Research Asst PHD Doctoral of Public Health $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Fletcher,Otitolola G Mgr, Adv Pract Provider Doctorate Doctorate in Nursing Philosophy $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Musekiwa-Adjei,Sandra Contingent Worker Doctorate Doctorate Nursing Practice $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Olvera,Adilene V Research Asst II Doctorate Doctorate of clinical laboratory science $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bradley,Gina R Advanced Prac Registered Nurse Doctorate Doctorate of Nursing Practice $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Russo,KristynMae A Advanced Prac Registered Nurse Doctorate Doctorate of Nursing Practice (DNP) $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lawrence,Michelle J Assoc Dir, Ambulatory Nursing Doctorate Doctorate of Nursing Practice-Nurse Executive Tra $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Diaz,Felicia V Clinical Nurse Doctorate Doctorate of Public Health-Community Health $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Koller,Rachel Bottecelli Clinical Nurse Masters Dual Degree ACNP DNP program $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Willis,Tiara L Sr Coord, Clinical Studies PHD EDD Public Health Public Policy $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas



506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Davis,Loretta E Office Manager Masters EMBA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ajani,Sanober S Medicine Dept Administrator PHD Executive Doctor of Science in Healthcare Leaders $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Akinbiyi,Ope Instructional Designer Masters Executive Human Resource Development $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Holley,Barbara Contingent Worker Masters Executive Nurse Leader - MSN - UTMB - Fall 2022 $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Montalvo Walker,Stefan  Clinical Nurse Masters family nurse practitioner $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Young,Tiffany I Clinical Nurse Masters FNP/ AGACNP dual role $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Cullar,Patricia Supv, Pharmacy Technician Academic Courses General Studies $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Cook,Megan N Administrative Asst Bachelors Health Care Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Benton,Monica C Nurse Anesthetist Bachelors Health Informatics $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Sanchez,Denise Informatics Analyst bachelors Healthcare Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Marr,Julia A Patient Access Rep bachelors Healthcare Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nguyen,Vy H Sr Administrative Asst Masters Healthcare Administration (MBA) $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Kelly,Carolyn L Administrative Asst Masters Healthcare Management $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Berrios,Jasmin Dir, TIPS Edu Center Certification Programs Healthcare Simulation Essentials: Design and Debr  $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Linke,Noelle Department Administrator PHD Juris Doctor Hybrid $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Pruitt Jr,Eric James Team Leader, Animal Resources Bachelors Management information system $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Saraiva,Joyce Personnel Assistant Bachelors Marketing BS $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lopez,Imelda E Executive Search Coordinator Masters Master of Business - Concentration in Human Reso  $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Malke,Jared C Program Manager Masters Master of Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Huff,Loni T Sr Applications Sys Analyst Masters Master of Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Anders,Francine L Program Coordinator Masters Master of Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Flores,Maria Trinidad Health Information Specialist Masters Master of Jurisprudence $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Douglas,Viola M Inspector, Threat & Crim Inves Masters Master of Jurisprudence - Human Resources & Em   $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lozano Garcia,Miguel A Change & Leadership Pract Masters Master of Liberal Arts (ALM) in Extension Studies,   $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gallegos,Juan J Data Scientist Masters MASTER OF SCIENCE IN APPLIED DATA SCIENCE $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hernandez,Valerie A Clinical Cell Therapy Spec I Masters Master of Science in Biotechnology (Molecular Bio  $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Kaur,Jasbir Scientific Manager Masters Masters in Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Dereli Korkut,Zeynep Research Scientist Masters Masters in Data Science Online $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bashir,Qaiser Professor Masters Masters in Health Analytics $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Martin,Melany L Sr Physical Therapist Masters Master's in Public Health with Emphasis in Health    $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Von-Maszewski,Marian Clinical Specialist Masters Masters of Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Golfis,Efthymia Executive Asst Masters Masters of Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nguyen,Alissa V CW  Nursing Student Masters Masters of Business Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Clatt,Karen M Contingent Worker Masters Masters of Education in Curriculum and Instructio $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Sutton,Lauren M Program Coord, Education Masters Masters of Health  Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Contreras,Angela M Vocational Nurse Masters Masters of Health Adminstration/ Masters of Busi  $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Rojas III,Benito Personnel Assistant Masters Masters of Public Health $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Brock,Patricia A Associate Professor Masters Masters of Science in Health Care Transformation $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Asieduwaa,Diana Sr Administrative Asst Masters Masters of science in Health Education $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas



506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Garcia,Danielle Jubert Sr Research Nurse Masters Master's of Science in Nursing Education $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Paredes,Christine Virtual Clinical Nurse Masters Masters of Science in Nursing Leadership $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Magoun,Courtney Nurse Manager Masters Masters of Science in Nursing/Masters of Business $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Mathew,Betsy Sr Financial Analyst Masters MBA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Todd,Sarah E Mgr, Adv Pract Provider Masters MBA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hassid,Victor Joseph Associate Professor Masters MBA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Swanson,Samuel R Healthcare Systems Engineer Masters MBA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Sajan,Dawn M Sr Coord, Research Data Masters MBA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ninan,Siby T IT Support Technician Masters MBA - Business Administration - Healthcare Admin  $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Richard,Chantell R Revenue Management Associate Masters MBA - Healthcare Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Duong,Michelle Sr Financial Mgmt Analyst Masters MBA in Healthcare Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Jones,Tera S Contingent Worker Masters MBA/MHA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hughes,Alyssa Marie CW  Nursing Student Masters MBA/MSN $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Flores,Diana G Accountant I Masters MBA-Healthcare Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Sabu,Merino Patient Services Coordinator Masters MS Clinical Mental Health Counseling $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer De Atley,Cynthia L Asst Mgr, Nurse Masters MSN Administration/MBA $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Joseph,Lincy Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Masters Nurse Practioner- Adult Gerontology Acute Care $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Mims,Donneisha Patient Care Technician Bachelors Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Garcia,Laura P Coord, Financial Clearance Bachelors Nursing Informatics, Quality and Safety $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Trahan,Kendrick J Sr EKG Technologist Bachelors Nursing-BSN $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Zapata,Daniel Clinical Nurse Bachelors Nursing-BSN $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Thekkel,Sajini M Nurse Anesthetist PHD Ph D in Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Preston,Kathryn E College Student PHD Pharm D Degree $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Umunnabuike,Chima A SHP Education Coordinator PHD PhD (Curriculum & Instruction) $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Luo,David L Healthcare Systems Engineer PHD PhD Healthcare Management $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Wang,Fuchenchu Research Biostatistician PHD PhD in Biostatistics $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Day,Lakeisha R Nocturnal Supv, Adv Pract Prov PHD PhD in Medical Science $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Tate,Molly K Contingent Worker PHD PhD Nursing $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lamigo,Nicolette R Clinical Nurse Masters Post MSN :Acute Care Nurse Practitioner with an e    $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Boney-Henderson,Jasmi Clin Trials Regulatory Coord Masters Professional Leadership Health Science Education $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Suki,Tina S College Student Bachelors Public Health $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Qdaisat,Aiham Instructor Bachelors Public Health $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Howard,Janell L Patient Services Coordinator Bachelors Public Health $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Daniel,Lydia M Coord, Research Data Bachelors Public Health $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Borjas,Maria G Research Intern Bachelors Public Health $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Burns,Mercedes J Clinical Nurse Bachelors RN-BSN $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Cropper,Tayara D Patient Services Coordinator Bachelors Social Work $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gresham,Zachary Evan Prog Mgr, Pediatrics Bachelors Social Work $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Acevedo,Ivette Program Coordinator bachelors Healthcare Administration $5,250.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas



506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gomez,Meghan M Asst Mgr, Nurse Masters MSN- leadership $5,250.50

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Unke,Jenna Kendel Physician Asst PHD PhD in Leadership with Health and Human Perform  $5,256.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ayala,Blanca Esther Sr Coord, Research Data Masters Master in MBA with Project Management and Pro  $5,265.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ramirez,Sandra M Dir, EHS Sustain & Emerg Mgmt Bachelors Environmental Science $5,269.33

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Belos,Roselle Dipay Clinical Nurse Masters Masters in Business Administration- Health Admin $5,269.40

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Vazquez Mosqueda,GeraCoord, Clinical Studies Masters Master of Public Health: Epidemiology $5,278.91

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Carter,Troyesha Brishay Clinical Coding Associate Masters Master of Health Information Management $5,282.84

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Fournier,Danielle M Advanced Prac Registered Nurse Doctorate Doctorate of Nursing Practice (DNP) $5,290.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Uprety,Nadima Scientific Project Director Masters MBA-Business Analytics $5,294.56

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Cabato,Christie Anne D W.O.C. Nurse Masters Master of Science in Nursing with an Emphasis in H  $5,301.20

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Jenkins,Stephanie L Program Coordinator Bachelors Business Administration Healthcare Management $5,305.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Villanueva,Cristan R Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Masters Adult/Gerontology Primary Care Nurse Practitione $5,325.15

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ajith,Jeeva Decision Support Specialist Masters MBA $5,327.54

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Delaney,Joelle Nursing Research Qual Spec Masters Masters in Health Administration $5,330.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Avis,Shara R Assoc Dir, Strategic Indus Ven Masters Master in Jurisprudence $5,358.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Wadugodapitiya,Kancha  Sr Coord, Clinical Studies Masters Masters (MBA) Healthcare Management $5,363.22

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Jackson,Natalie J Contingent Worker Bachelors Philosophy of Nursing $5,383.43

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Dela Cruz,John Sr Coord, Research Data Bachelors BS - Healthcare Administration and Management $5,397.52

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ubaub-Mabry,Ulyca D Sr Administrative Asst Bachelors B.S. Healthcare Administration & Management $5,405.68

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lynn,Erica J Sr Research Asst Masters MS Statistics with emphasis in Biostatistics $5,406.01

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Mcguire,Shauntell Recruitment Specialist Bachelors Bachelor of Science, Business Administration Hum   $5,408.75

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Limon,Maria E Facilities Customer Advocate Masters MBA Healthcare Administration $5,412.42

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Julia,Margarette Coord, Research Data Bachelors Public Health -Epidemiology $5,412.60

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Williams,Anna C Advanced Pharmacy Tech Masters Masters of Business Administration - Healthcare A $5,416.39

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hughes,Neil W SHP Education Coordinator Masters MBA $5,466.97

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lyons Jr.,Lewis C Sr Coord, Research Data Masters Master of Science in Data Science $5,469.95

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Srinivas,Chetana Clinical Research Monitor Bachelors BSN Prelicensure $5,535.98

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Amuneke-Nze,Chibuoke  Pharmacy Student Masters Master of Business Administration (Healthcare Ad  $5,598.79

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Young,Emily Rene Clinical Nurse Masters Masters in Nursing Leadership $5,609.21

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Akiwowo,Monisola O Sr Coord, Research Data Masters Entry-level doctorate in Occupational Therapy $5,617.69

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Castro,Patty Human Resources Rep Bachelors AA Business $5,657.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Rios,Meredith Diane Financial Analyst Masters Masters of Business Administration $5,663.56

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Arnold,Giesel Marie Program Coord, Education Masters Masters of Business Administration (Healthcare Ad $5,698.10

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Zhang,Xuesong Laboratory Technician Academic Courses Prerequisites for TUMB Clinical Laboratory Science $5,727.93

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Saldana,Glen Sr IT Support Technician Certification Programs ITIL 4 Foundations Certification $5,729.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Sarkar,Julia S R Nurse Manager Masters MSN in Nursing Leadership $5,742.25

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lai-Fang,Sharon Contingent Worker Bachelors Human Resources Management $5,764.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ortega,Diana Clin Devlop Spec, Rad Therapy Masters Masters in Business Administration $5,770.34

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gasca,Laura A Sr Pharmacy Tech Bachelors BUSINESS MANAGEMENT- GENERAL BUSINESS A.A $5,773.20

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas



506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gonzalez,Paul S Recruiter Masters MBA $5,783.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gonzales,Stephanie MichClinical Nurse Masters Masters of Science in Nursing, Nursing Educator $5,806.07

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Joseph,Deepa J Advanced Prac Registered Nurse Masters Adult Geriatric Acute Care Nurse Practitioner $5,825.41

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Naig Jr,Adam R Clinical Nurse Masters MSN - Family Nurse Practitioner $5,852.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Mathew,Neethu S Research Intern Masters MBA Health Care Administration $5,852.50

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Wade,Brittany D Clinical Nurse Masters Adult Gerontology Acute Care NP $5,886.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Vu,Denny H Coord, Clinical Studies Masters  Master's in Healthcare Administration $5,886.72

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Abraham,Nimmy Clinical Nurse Masters MSN ADULT Gerentology Acute Nurse Practitione  $5,922.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gillani,Shahnaz M Nursing Educator PHD PHD in Nursing $5,946.90

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Farciert-Herrera,Susana Sr Administrative Asst Bachelors Bachelors of Science in Accounting $5,970.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Jones,Ashley M Medical Laboratory Scientist Masters Master of Science in Healthcare Administration $5,971.02

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Tencate,Crystal E Advanced Prac Registered Nurse PHD Doctor of Nursing Practice $5,981.57

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer McMillan,Holly Sr Speech Language Pathologist Bachelors  Public Health $5,990.44

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Johnson,Jennifer J Sr Administrative Asst Masters Business Administration - MBA $5,997.54

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Li,Jianzhuo Research Scientist Masters Master in Computer Science (Big Data System) $6,000.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Conerly,Camilla A HIM Data Analyst Masters Masters Healthcare Administration $6,004.49

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Henry,Trina C Dir, Business Readiness PHD PhD Public Health in Healthcare Management and $6,004.95

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Guzman,Ely V Clinical Nurse Masters Masers in nursing Administration $6,041.64

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Carino,Kristian M Student Tech Bachelors Biological Sciences $6,056.07

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Larsson,Liliana K Nurse Navigator Masters DNP $6,062.44

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Cofer,Jennifer Dir, EndTobacco Doctorate DrPH (Doctorate of Public Health) $6,093.68

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Samuel,Kayla Q Sr Animal Resources Technol Masters MBA concentration in Healthcare Administration $6,096.89

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gharti,Yes Devi Clinical Nurse Bachelors BSN $6,098.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bradley,Chanise Contingent Worker Masters MBA $6,109.01

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Michael,Selvia G Sr Medical Lab Scientist Bachelors Business $6,132.27

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Jo,Edifia sungsoon Clinical Nurse Masters MSN-NE $6,143.70

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gonzalez,Bianca C Sr Coord, Research Data Bachelors Bachelors of Science Nursing -3 $6,143.99

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer McClure,Shania M Program Coordinator Masters MBA- Business Administration- Concentration in H   $6,171.50

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer VanDerpoel,Tara E Program Manager Masters Masters of Health Administration $6,201.37

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Pham,Carleen D Coord, Financial Clearance Bachelors RN-BSN  program $6,204.24

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Flores,Estephany S Patient Access Specialist Bachelors Bachelor of Science, Business Administration Healt $6,217.03

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Berke,Matthew Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Masters Family Nurse Practitioner $6,232.70

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gong,YiLei Sr Coord, Clinical Studies Certification Programs Coverage Analysis Certification $6,245.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hayes,Sage Hunter Clinical Nurse Masters Family Nurse Practitioner $6,251.83

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Parikh,Anuj Administrative Director Masters MBA - Concentration in Population Health/Health  $6,256.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nguyen,Jennifer Contingent Worker Masters Master of Healthcare Administration $6,283.62

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ajala,Ashley T Patient Services Coordinator Bachelors BSN $6,294.35

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Strauss,Kimberly A SHP Student Bachelors Biomedical Informatics $6,297.68

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Pineda,Yeraldin Y Cashiering Specialist Masters The Master of Professional Accountancy (MPAC) $6,334.66

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas



506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Brill,Ryan P MRI Technologist Bachelors Bachelor of Science in Radiologic Science $6,351.21

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Simon,Nicole Z Dir, IR Clinical Operations PHD Doctor of Medical Science - healthcare Leadership   $6,372.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Yeung,Erin Kristi Pharmacy Student Masters Master of Business Administration $6,389.60

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Thornton,Veatra Program Manager Masters MBA- Healthcare Administration $6,462.33

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Meeks,Lucille A Sr Coord, Research Data Masters Dual Masters Degrees in Business Administration a   $6,492.59

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Arevalo,Natali Program Coordinator Masters Master of Healthcare Administration $6,513.69

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Badami,Kiran K CW Agency-InGenesis Bachelors Business Administration $6,528.10

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Greene,Blake N Animal Resources Technol Masters Masters of Public Health $6,549.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Truong,Theresa T Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Masters Family Nurse Practitioner $6,577.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lewallen,Nancy B Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Masters Master of Business Administration in Healthcare M $6,586.70

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Turner,Katie Periop Clin Development Spec Masters Master's of Business Administration - Healthcare A  $6,615.05

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gimena,Michelle K Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Doctorate doctorate of nursing practice $6,623.28

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gelabert,Gabriel Andres Biomedical Technician I Academic Courses Prerequisites $6,705.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Mitchel,Magen D Clinical Nurse Bachelors  Nursing Education $6,728.92

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lanier,Brenda M Office Manager Bachelors Business Administration/Management $6,770.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nemariam,Amanda J Sr Coord, Research Data Masters Master's of Public Health $6,773.40

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Cerda Rivera,Gabriella A Animal Resources Technol Masters Master's of Business Administration $6,773.59

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Moreno,Amy Catherine Assistant Professor Masters Masters Degree in Clinical Informatics $6,776.19

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Mims,Melissa K Program Manager Masters Masters of Business Administration (MBA) $6,794.66

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Han,Sol Clinical Coding Specialist Masters MBA with Healthcare Administration Focus $6,796.14

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Argueta Blanco,Jennifer Sr Administrative Asst Masters Masters of business administration- healthcare ad  $6,825.18

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Philip,Nancy V Program Manager Masters MBA - Healthcare Administration $6,845.53

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Benitez,Laura Neuroendovascular Tech Bachelors Bachelors of Science in Health Management $6,854.44

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Patel,Shreena Coord, Research Data Masters Masters in Business and Masters in Health Adminis  $6,868.39

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lopez-Quinones,Irma Research Nurse Bachelors Bachelor of Science in Nursing $6,870.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Woodard,TaCharra Advanced Prac Registered Nurse Masters DNP $6,897.57

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Okpaluba,Frances C Nocturnal Adv Pract Provider PHD PhD nursing science $6,985.13

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nettles,Bryan N Nursing Staff Coordinator Masters Master of Arts Biblical and Theological Studies $6,998.76

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gore,Sidharth B Contingent Worker Masters Masters of Science in Health Informatics and Anlyt  $7,025.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Leonard,Trang T Program Coordinator Masters Master of Science in Healthcare Administration $7,061.69

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Shepard,Ashlee C Mgr, Materials Management Masters Master of Business Administration $7,077.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Deocampo,Vanessa Jane Contingent Worker Masters MSN - Education $7,077.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Brhlik,Rhea F Clinical Nurse Masters MSN Adult Gerontology Primary Care $7,080.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Shrestha,Umita Research Nurse Masters Masters in Family Nursing $7,100.44

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nguyen,Brittany L Program Coordinator Masters Master of Business Administration - Project Manag    $7,136.99

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Daaboul,Rima Coord, Clinical Studies Masters Dual Degree MBA&MHA-Business and Health Care $7,169.20

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Smith,Ebony Royell Clinical Development Spec Masters MSN: Nursing Education $7,178.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Villarreal,Juana M Admin Dir, Anesth & Crit Care Bachelors Bachelor of Business Administration $7,178.50

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Breaker,Joyce P Sr Research Asst Masters Master of Arts in Clinical Mental Health Counseling $7,266.75

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas



506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Heard,Robert B Mgr, Clin Pastoral Edu Program PHD Doctor of Philosophy in Practical Theology $7,310.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Chrisman,Travis A Sr Safety Technician Bachelors Environmental management $7,316.30

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Campbell,Debra A Administrative Manager Masters Masters of Science - Nonprofit Administration $7,323.64

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Wagner,Darla R Clinical Nurse Masters Master of Nursing Administration $7,355.38

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Amaral,Mary Jo F Clinical Development Spec Masters MSN Nursing administration $7,416.60

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Truong,Hang Cytogenetic Scientist Masters Master Of Health Administration $7,484.34

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Fuentes,Gabriela D Coord, Clinical Studies Bachelors Business Administration $7,524.06

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Le,Anh Tuyet T Nurse Anesthetist PHD PhD in Nursing $7,530.52

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Ibe - Nnaji,Ugo CW  Nursing Student Masters NURSE EDUCATOR/EXECUTIVE $7,580.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gutierrez,Gabriel Mgr, Treasury Services Masters MBA Business Administration $7,606.33

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Thomson,Michele C Supv, Finance Masters Master of Business Administration-Leadership $7,626.99

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Mathis-Huff,Dawnica L Supv, Social Work Masters Master of Business Administration $7,632.82

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bundoc,Angela M Clinical Nurse Masters Acute/Gerontology Acute Care Nurse Practitioner $7,634.37

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Dequito,Yvette Gail Coord, Clinical Studies Masters Dual Degree: Master of Business Administration an     $7,678.01

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Alfaro,Marlene Supv, Research Data Coord Bachelors Clinical Research Management $7,683.25

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Martinez,Vanessa A Mgr, Clinical Protocol Admin bachelors Healthcare Administration $7,759.44

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Abraham,Lini B W.O.C. Nurse Masters Masters of Science with emphasis in Nursing Educ $7,841.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Brown Jr,Melvin P Financial Analyst Bachelors Hospital Administration $7,880.11

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Smith-Mosley,Lashone MMgr, Sterile Processing Doctorate Doctorate in Healthcare Administration $7,885.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Dittfurth,Amber E Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Masters Masters of Science In Nursing -Education $7,954.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Roy,Mercy A Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Masters post masters FNP $7,959.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Keaton,Destiny Clinical Nurse Masters RN to MSN $7,959.01

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Roach,Millicent A Program Coordinator Masters Masters of Business Administration (MBA) Healthc   $7,984.34

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nguyen,Tracy T CW  Nursing Student Masters Family Nurse Practitioner $7,999.55

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer You,Erin Sr Architect Masters Master of Business Adminstration $8,034.62

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Rao,Sujaya H Dir, Research Planning & Dev PHD DHSc (Doctor of Health Sciences) $8,147.50

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Burton,Elizabeth M Exec Dir, STRIDE PHD PhD in Translational Science $8,158.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Leyva,Sandra Coord, Emerg Mgmt & Bus Cont Bachelors Bachelors in Healthcare Administration $8,200.67

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Domingo,Crislie Ann G Sr Coord, Research Data Masters Master of Business Administration, Healthcare Ma $8,224.83

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Clemente,Hannah R Coord, Clinical Studies Masters Master's of Business Administration $8,243.90

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bette,Erica Clinical Nurse, Outpatient Masters MSN Nursing administration $8,256.26

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Dennis,Constance S Clinical Nurse Bachelors Nursing $8,278.59

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Toms,Annie Advanced Prac Registered Nurse Masters DNP $8,290.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Fong,Hiu Y Clinical Nurse Bachelors Biomedical Informatics $8,292.98

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Griffin,Andrea Accountant II Masters MBA with an emphasis in Business Analytics $8,312.79

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Zallar,Michelle Contingent Worker Masters Family Nurse practitioner $8,328.93

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Durias,Francheska Coord, Research Data Masters Masters in Health Care Administration with Busine    $8,414.28

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Pham,Kevin Quality Assurance Specialist Masters MBA $8,426.38

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Vargas,Veronica Ann Recruitment Coord Bachelors Business Administration $8,439.26

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas



506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Marin,Maria Lourdes De Clinical Nurse Masters Masters Degree in Nursing Education $8,486.38

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Lee,Kathie-Ann J Nocturnal Adv Pract Provider Masters Post Masters Psychiatric Mental Health Nurse Prac  $8,600.80

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Torres Cotty,Christian A Medical Laboratory Scientist PHD Doctor of Healthcare Administration (DHA) $8,966.60

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Middleton,Victoria A Tobacco Cessation Coach Certification Programs Counseling M.Ed. $9,070.23

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Stroman,Nicole R Financial Clearance Associate Bachelors Human Services $9,281.71

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hubbard,Desarae N Administrative Coordinator Masters Business Administration - MBA - Healthcare Adm E  $9,347.18

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Summerville,Steven M Bldg Ops Technologies Spec Bachelors Business Administration $9,979.12

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Villarreal,John Matthew Contingent Worker Bachelors Health Care Administration $10,028.91

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Nkeonye,Stephen E Sr Coord, Clinical Studies Masters Master of Science in Health Science with a concen     $10,104.95

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Oommen,Mariamma Clinical Nurse Bachelors RN TO BSN $10,360.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Hall,Raymond D EHS Systems Spec PHD Doctor of Business Administration $10,500.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Vaquero,Guillermo A Phys Occupational Therapy Stu Doctorate Doctorate of Physical Therapy $10,500.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Gupta,Shiva Clinical Associate Professor Masters Executive MBA $10,500.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bailey,Bijorn P Sr Administrative Asst Masters Master of Healthcare Administration/Master of Bu  $10,500.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Singh,Shalini Assoc Dir, Res Planning & Dev Masters MBA $10,500.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Konadu,Margaret Financial Clearance Associate Associates Medical Assistant $10,500.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Amaram,Chelsea O Coord, Research Care Bachelors Nursing $10,500.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Bhosale,Priya R Professor Masters RICE MBA $10,500.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer  Vesho,Delmy Dir, Clinical Nursing Certification Programs Harvard $12,721.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Curry,Joan 	Admin Dir, Pediatric Clin Svcs Certification Programs Harvard $15,000.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer Thomas,Lavonia Nursing Infomatics Officer Certification Programs Harvard $18,053.00

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer *  Caudle,Abigail s VP, Proced & Theraptc Med Ops Certification Programs Harvard $24,780.71

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer *  Chang,George J Chair Ad Interim Certification Programs Harvard $37,834.57

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

506 UT MD Anderson Cancer *  Litton,Jennifer K VP, Clinical Research Certification Programs Harvard $15,762.19

(3) Increasing qualified 
employees in shortage 
areas

Due to timing limitations since the report is due 8/31, last year's report (FY22) included training expenses incurred from 8/21/2021 to 8/20/2022. This year’s report for FY20  includes training expenses from 8/21/2022 through 8/20/2023.  
*Expenses incurred prior to FY23 and not reported in previous FY reports
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